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Tintwistle C. E. (A) Primary School         

     ‘Confidence, Competence, Creativity’
Newsletter number 17   


 

29th January 2015
Snowy Weather
Thanks to all those parents who have made the effort to bring their children into school and thanks to all the staff who showed such determination in getting here. We will always aim to give you the maximum amount of notice if we do need to close the school but as the weather is anything but predictable please do make sure that your contact numbers are up to date.
Cheerleading

There will be no cheerleading on Wednesday 4th February as the hall is being used for staff training.

Parent’s Evenings
Your child should bring home your parents’ evening appointment with this newsletter.
Footballing Success!

Congratulations to the boys’ football team who have come second in the local primary schools’ league – much to their surprise! 

Parent Governor Elections

We have a vacancy for a parent governor on the governing body and will be holding elections after the half term holiday. Some of our governors will be available in the school library on the parents’ evenings, if you are interested you could find out more over a cup of tea. Please see the attached letter for further information.
Sainsbury’s Active Kids

We are once more participating in the Sainsbury’s active kids scheme. Our sports captains have already chosen the equipment they would like to ‘buy’ from the catalogue and would be grateful for any donations of vouchers.
Half Term Holiday
Please remember that our half term holiday is from Saturday 7th February to Sunday 15th February in common with the other schools in Derbyshire. Many neighbouring authorities are having their half term the following week. Our Easter Holiday, commencing Saturday 28th March, is also a week earlier than most authorities.
Jo Griffin, Headteacher
